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CIR/19/2023-24 Date: 11*" August, 2023
Dear Parents,

There have been repeated requests from parents to resume ‘The School Canteen’ facility post Covid. It gives us
immense joy to announce that the canteen service is now available in the school. We appreciate the enormous
response and positive feedback received from parents and students, which has motivated us to resume the canteen
service. We are pleased to inform that the School Canteen operations shall start from 21 August 2023.

School canteen facility aims to provide children of working parents or students who leave home very early an option
to buy nutritious and healthy food at competitive prices during the school day. Our new menu has been developed in
collaboration with nutritionists and parents to positively affect the overall health and wellness of our students by
incorporating wholesome food choices and healthier ingredients

We have yet again tied up with Ryan Facilities as our canteen service provider keeping in mind the positive feedback
received from many parents and the quality of food prepared and served in a hygienic manner.

We would like to share with you some more details of the vendor:

» About the Vendor: - RYAN Facilities
Ryan facility holds a HACCP (Hazard Analysis and Critical Control Points) certificate. To achieve this certificate the
HACCP standards as per the guidelines approved by the Govt. of India have to be ensured this in itself is an assurance
of the high-quality hygiene and reliable food services provided by the vendor.

» Health and Hygiene Assurance:

We at Amanora School consider HSCP (Health Safety and Child Protection) as the most important cornerstone. To
practice our culture in a broad way and to accommodate the food services provided by the said vendor, our HSCP
Coordinator- Ms. Seema Garg along-with another staff member would be paying surprise visits to the canteen kitchen.
This surprise visit will be carried out keeping the Global Health, Safety and Security parameters in mind. Every
employee visiting the school for the canteen facility service purpose will have to go through the visitor checks as per
policy, which includes — identity proof check and breathe analyser test. There is a provision wherein food sample for
the daily provided menu will be stored for 72 hours as per the HACCP standards.

To help us maintain the HSCP culture in a smooth way, you are requested to kindly share with the respective class
teacher and coordinator of your ward if your ward is allergic to some food items.

> Distribution Plan:
e Food services will be accepted through RYAN FOOD HUB App only; no cash transaction will be accepted.
e Menu, nutritional value chart and food prices are being made available in the app only.
60 days, 20 days, 10 days’ subscriptions are available with daily purchase also.
Hygienically fresh cooked and packed meal will be served in classrooms
e You are required to download RYAN FOOD HUB App using below link:-
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.ryans.food.hub

Waste management system with stringent procedures involved will be followed to ensure the maintenance of HSCP
standards. We believe that the opening of the school canteen will provide a much-needed service to our students.

Looking forward to your support and cooperation.

Best regards,
For Amanora School
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Madulikka K Sharma
Principal




